
     

 
Letter of recommendation 

For Dávid Horov 
 

  
 
I hope this letter finds you well. As we prioritize continuous feedback at Tesla to 
recognize, improve, and refine our work, I wanted to share my feedback about 
David, with whom I've been collaborating on the SkidManager project over the 
past few months. 
  
David has consistently demonstrated a remarkable attention to detail, tackling a 
high volume of tickets and tasks with precision and care. His dedication to 
delivering high-quality results has been impressive, and his ability to balance 
multiple priorities has been instrumental in keeping our projects on track. 
Whether it's addressing complex UI issues or implementing new features, David 
has shown a keen eye for details and a strong commitment to excellence. 
  
One example that stands out in my mind is his work on the deprecation of AntD in 
favor of TDS. David took ownership of this complex task, carefully planning and 
executing the migration to ensure a seamless transition. His meticulous approach 
and attention to details were essential in avoiding any disruptions to our users, 
and his solution has been praised by the team and stakeholders alike. 
  
What's more, David has been an invaluable resource for our team, always willing 
to lend a hand when needed. His positive attitude and collaborative spirit have 
made him a pleasure to work with, and his contributions have had a significant 
impact on the overall quality of our frontend development work, as mentioned by 
many of our users and customers. 
  
I wish David continued success in his future endeavors and hope to have the 
opportunity to work with him again in the future. 
  
Thank you, 
 

 

 

May 30, 2024           Ashkan Paya 
Fremont, California, United States        Sr. Staff Software Development Engineer 
           apaya@tesla.com    
            


